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	Adam Davis
	X
	
	

	Alicia Law
	X
	
	

	Dolores Batiato
	X
	
	

	Jennifer Patterson
	X
	
	


	
	Present
	Absent
	Excused

	Faculty cont.
	
	
	

	Jerry Connolly
	X
	
	

	Krissy Cabral
	X
	
	

	Matthew Hoffman
	X
	
	

	Michael Kohl
	X
	
	

	Miguel Rivera
	X
	
	

	Timothy Lucas
	X
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Call to Order. The meeting was called to order at 1pm.

Minutes. Minutes of the last meeting were approved as submitted.
New Business. 
Associate Dean Baker welcomed the group and reminded everyone that this is our last SoBT meeting until January. 
Associate Dean Baker encouraged faculty/staff to attend the upcoming Open House Event on November 14th. Any set-up needs can be requested through Mary Fullenkamp.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Walker and Professor Hoffman gave an update on Effectiveness Coordinator Council and encouraged all the faculty to participate in the survey. The link was provided in the chat. Mary Fullenkamp will follow up with an email.
Professor Davis announced that FSW will be hosting a Veteran’s Day event on Tuesday, November 12th. All faculty/staff/students are welcome—an invite with more details will be distributed by Mary Fullenkamp.
Dr. Lucas and Dr. Conwell gave an update on the conferences they recently attended.

Adjournment. The meeting was adjourned at 2pm.

Mary Fullenkamp, Coordinator
